
 

TOWN OF BENNETT 

ANNUAL TOWN MEETING 

April 16, 2024 
Bennett Town Hall 

  

 

The Annual Town Meeting was held at the town hall on Tuesday, April 16, 2024.  Officers in attendance were Brett 
Hunter, Chair, Wes Koehler and Tim Haskins, Supervisors, Stephanie Lintula, Treasurer and Tamara Johnson, clerk.  
 
Notice of the meeting was posted at the Town Hall, Recycle Center, and on the Town Website on April 10, 2024. 
 
Brett Hunter called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. 
 
Minutes:  
The minutes of the 2023 Annual Meeting and the November 13, 2023, Special Town Meeting were read by Clerk 
Tamara Johnson.  Moved by Tim Haskins, seconded by Dan Carlson, to approve the minutes as written.  Motion 
Carried with no opposition. 
  
2023 Financial Report:   
The clerk gave an overview of the 2023 Financial Report and time was given for review and questions on the 
Financial Report.  Moved by Bruce Sutherland, seconded by Charles Martineau, to approve the 2023 Financial 
Report as presented. Motion Carried without opposition. 
 
Other Business: 
Dan Carlson asked about the gravel budget and recommended that the amount of the gravel budget be increased.  
 
Bruce Sutherland would like to see the deposit required with a driveway permit be changed to an actual fee to help 
cover the cost of the town installing the private driveway culvert.  
 
Being there was no further business brought before the town, Wes Koehler moved to adjourn at 7:35 p.m.  Seconded 
by Jay Burfield.  Motion Carried. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Tamara Johnson, Clerk 


